
 
Invitation Letter 

Dear                      , 

On behalf of the NLPCC 2025 Organizing Committee, it is our great pleasure to

invite you to attend the Natural Language Processing and Chinese Computing

(NLPCC) 2025 Conference, to be held from August 7 to 9, 2025, in Urumqi, China.  

NLPCC is a premier international forum for presenting and discussing recent

advances in all aspects of natural language processing, including both

theoretical and applied research. Your pioneering contributions to the field
uniquely position you to deliver profound value to our audience of researchers,

students, and practitioners from academia and industry. 

 
We would be truly honored to have you join us and share your insights at NLPCC

2025. Please let us know at your earliest convenience if you would be willing to

accept this invitation.  
 

We very much hope you can join us in Urumqi. 

 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not

hesitate to contact us. 

 
Warm regards, 

NLPCC 2025 Organizing Committee  
 


